
 

 

 

 

 

To help you understand this important 
enclosed information and your child’s 

progress, come to our session: 

UNDERSTANDING ASSESSMENT RESULTS 
 

Wednesday, May 25, 2016 
1:30-2:15 p.m. at McCracken School 

OR 
Thursday, May 26, 2016 

5:00-5:45 p.m. at Meyer School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Facilitators: Ms. Brittney Tiehen, District MTSS Coordinator 
Dr. Eden Olson, District Data Coordinator 

Child care will be available. 

 
For more information contact Dr. Alison Gordon at agordon@sd735.org 

Here’s what parents said after attending the first session: 
 
“Thanks so much for today's session on Understanding Assessment Results.  It was so informative and helped me better 
understand my children's results.  I had all my questions answered.  It all makes much more sense to me.” 
 

-Natalie T., parent of 3
rd

, 4
th

 and 6
th

-graders 
 
“After attending the Understanding Assessment Results meeting at McCracken, I felt way more confident in reading and 
understanding my children's AIMSweb and MAP scores. I really appreciated the staff providing a detailed description of all 
the data on the reports and how the school uses the data to understand the "big picture" about my children.   I walked away 
knowing how to better support my children in their areas of need.” 
 

-Janet E., parent of 3rd-grader and Kindergartner 
 


